

INDIAN SCHOOL SOHAR FORMATIVE ASSESSMENT 1-2015 ENGLISH

SET -2

MAX MARKS: 20 TIME: 40 Mins.

CLASS:-VI DATE: 14 .05.2015

TT7 •4

SECTION A – (READING)

I. Read the following passage carefully and answer the questions that follow: -

It was the festival of spring. "Come, child, come!" they called to the child and gathering him up they took the narrow, winding footpath which led to the fair.

As they entered, a sweet seller hawked, "Gulab-jamun, Rasgulla, Burfi, Jalebi" at the corner of the entrance. The child stared open-eyed and his mouth watered for the Burfi that was his favourite sweet.

"I want that Burfi," he slowly murmured. But he half knew that his plea would not be headed because his parents would say he was greedy. So without waiting for an answer he moved on. A man stood holding a pole with yellow, red, green and purple balloons flying from it. The child was simply carried away by the rainbow glory of their colours and filled with desire to possess them all. But he well knew that his parents would never buy him the balloons because they would say he was too old to play with such toys. So he walked on farther.

a)Where was the child going with his parents?

(i)school (ii)fair (iii)sweet shop (iv)grandparents' house

b) What was the child's favourite sweet?

(i)jalebi (ii)rasgulla (iii)gulab -jamun (iv)burfi

c) What would the child's parents say about his plea to buy sweets?

d) What would the child's parents say about buying balloons for him?

e) Which of the following words from the passage means "speak in low sound"?

(i) hawked (ii) stared (iii) murmured (iv) heeded

SECTION-B (WRITING & GRAMMAR)

II. Write a letter to your uncle in 50 words, thanking him for the present he se	ent to you for your
birthday.	(4marks)
III. Write the adjectives in correct order, for the following sentences: -	(1x2 =2 marks)
a) The coffee made a brown small stain on the shirt.	
b) I found a wooden rectangular small box in my sister's room.	
IV. Insert a colon in each sentence: -	$(\frac{1}{2} \times 2 = 1 \text{ marks})$
a) You have only one choice leave now while you can.	
b) I can see only one thing the old light house.	
V. Add suitable prefixes -dis, -il, -ir or –im	(¼ x4 =1 marks)
a) regular b) polite c) legal d) honest	
<u>SECTION –C (LITERATURE)</u>	
VI. Read the extract and answer the questions that follow:	(1x2=2 marks)
She only went away when I said, "You really look like a famous actress	
Who is unhappy but beautiful."	
a)What did the brother say to make her leave the room?	
b) Name the poem and the poet?	
VII. Give the meaning of the following words and use them in sentences.	(1x2 =2 marks)
a) gnaw b) gild	
VIII. Answer the following questions:	$(1\frac{1}{2} x^2 = 3 marks)$
	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·
a) "His smile is another reason I remember that day". Who said this sentence a	and why?
b) Why was the statue admired?	

(5 marks)